
 

                 

 Date: 26.05.2025 

NOTICE 

 

It is notified for general information to all concerned that the post of Registrar 

(Post Code: NT-001) advertised vide Employment Notification No. NIPER-

HYD/2025/ADM/NON-FAC/01 dated 10.01.2025 has been cancelled by the 

Institute due to administrative reasons. Rest of the Employment Notification 

remains unchanged. 

Applicants who have paid the required application fee for the post of Registrar 

(Post Code: NT-001) are requested to fill out the Google Form on or before 

10.06.2025 through the link below to process the refund of the application fee. 

Google Form Link: 

https://forms.gle/S5DdKBHWU6s6d6AP7  

 
Sd/- 

Registrar 

National Institute of Pharmaceutical Education and Research, Hyderabad 
Balanagar, Hyderabad, Telangana, 500 037, India 

Phone: +91 40 23073741/40, Email: recruitment-niperhyd@niperhyd.ac.in 

Website: www.niperhyd.ac.in / www.niperhyd.edu.in 

https://forms.gle/S5DdKBHWU6s6d6AP7

